
Our classroom opens at 8:45am and arrival time lasts for

10 minutes.  At 8:55am, the register will be taken and

sent back to the office at 9am. If you arrive after 9am,

please report to the office to sign in. 







Class Blog

We have a class page on our school website! 

Alongside all of the important information like dates and

timetables, we have a class blog. 

Here you will be able to see what we are getting up to in

class and read a little bit about our learning. 

Each post will have a different author from our class so

be sure to keep checking it.  




www.brimscombe.gloucs.sch.uk

Click on the class pages tab, then click Otter Class.







Welcome back everyone! 

I hope you have had the best summer break and feel ready to get back into it! 

This newsletter is to remind you of all the bits 'n' pieces you need to know

about being in Otter Class.  I hope you are looking forward to a great year! 




Uniform

Please ensure you are wearing the correct uniform to

school each day which includes sensible school shoes. 




You can find the correct information about this in our

uniform policy on our school website.







Walking home

If you are planning to walk home from school without a

grown up this year, it is extremely important that we

written confirmation of that from your

parent/guardian. 
 

Remember to wear your school uniform everyday except

on Tuesday when you can wear your PE kit. 

Our Outdoor Learning session will be on a Monday

afternoon, although there is no need for a change of

clothes unless you want to or the weather is bad. 




You also need to remember a named water bottle to

ensure you stay hydrated during the day. 




We are now a NUT FREE SCHOOL. We have pupils who

have severe nut allergies and we have decided it is

important to keep everyone safe. 

Please check your lunch and snacks and ensure they are

completely nut free. 

If you need to get in touch, please email me

directly. I'd be happy to answers any questions or

concerns you have. 




nbrown@brimscombe.gloucs.sch.uk




Thank you for continued support! 




Homework

Homework is set each Friday.

You will have a set of spellings to practise and a set of

maths questions to solve. They will posted on Seesaw.

On the following Friday, we will go through them together

as a class and look at the upcoming week's homework. 




You will also have a Homework Choice Grid on Seesaw which

runs for the whole term (6 weeks)

Each week, choose something from the grid to complete. 

Anything you complete at home should be uploaded to

Seesaw for me to admire!




Reading

You should also be reading everyday too. Remember to fill in

your reading diary whenever you read something. 
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